
 
BSW and MSW Newest Scholars 

 
We are proud of the achievements of our recent BSW and MSW 
Scholarship winners from the Nassau Schools of Social Work. This 
past year, Valerie St. Bernard, BSW '22, from LIU Post and Rebecca 
Schoenfeld, a first year MSW student from Adelphi were the Nassau 
recipients. Courtney Oehl, MSW '21, Adelphi's MSW scholarship 
winner for the previous year, is featured on the Scholarship Trailer 
and spoke poignantly about the childhood experiences that inspired 
her to join our field. In the trailer, she relays how when growing up 
next to the group home that her mother supervised, the residents 
were always her "friends.”  


